
Providing authorized Reserve and Active Duty Army
Families with assistance in locating, selecting, and
offsetting the cost of civilian child care when on-base
child care is not available or a viable option for the
service member and their family.

Army Fee Assistance:
Child Care Subsidy

S T E P  O N E :  D E T E R M I N E  Y O U R  E L I G I B I L I T Y
Active Duty/Deployed Active Duty
Guard/Reserve Activated
Guard/Reserve Activated Deployed
Army Civilians
Guard Technicians/Reserve Technicians

S T E P  T W O :  S E L E C T  A  Q U A L I F Y I N G  P R O G R A M  &  C H I L D  C A R E  P R O V I D E R
Military Child Care in Your Neighborhood – Active Duty Soldiers, DA Civilians, Activated Guard/Reserve,
Guard/Reserve Technicians
Operation Military Child Care – Deployed Active Duty Soldiers, Recruiter, Deployed Guard/Reserve
Respite Care – Wounded Warriors, Rotational Forces, Deployed

S T E P  T H R E E :  C O L L E C T  N E C E S S A R Y  S U P P O R T I N G  D O C U M E N T S

S T E P  F O U R :  A P P L Y  O N L I N E  &  U P L O A D  Y O U R  D O C U M E N T S

S T E P  F I V E :   D O C U M E N T  R E V I E W  

LES/CLES
Orders/SF-50/DA3434
Spouse paystubs/school schedule
Self-certification form
Statement of Non-Availability
Provider Application documents

Apply Online: https://fap.americasteamforchildcare.org/Website/Default.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fWebsite

If additional documentation is needed to complete your application, your Child Care Coordinator will contact
you via email to request additional information. The processing time for your application may vary and is
dependent upon the timely submission and receipt of ALL required family and child care provider documents.

Contact
C H I L D  C A R E  A W A R E
Phone Number: 1-703-341-4100
Fax Number: 1-703-341-4101
Website: usa@childcareaware.org

M I L I T A R Y  F E E  A S S I S T A N C E
Phone Number: 1-800-424-2246
Email: militaryinfo@childcareaware.org
 

Disclaimer: The information contained on this flyer was pulled from the above Child Care Aware website on July 25, 2019. It is
the responsibility of each interested participant to check with Child Care Aware directly for any changes in benefit options or

policies specific to Army National Guard Soldiers.


